
Online Registration is OPEN! 

Enrollment has begun for the 2021-2022 school 

year.  Please take a moment to enroll your 

upcoming student using the link below: 

https://www.scps.k12.fl.us/parents/enrolling-

your-student/ 

This link is for VPK, Kindergarten, and all other 

students that are not currently enrolled at 

Winter Springs Elementary School.  FREE 

SCHOOL T-SHIRT for registering parents!  First 

come, first serve! 

If your student is currently enrolled at Winter 

Springs Elementary School (SCVS Save My 

Seat, Face-to-Face, or Connect) you do not 

need to re-register!  Please just help us pass 

the word to incoming families. 

Welcome Mrs. Todd 
Recently, our Assistant Principal, Mrs. Padilla, 
accepted another position within the county as a 
school Principal.  Although we are sad to see her 
leave our school, we are excited for the opportunity 
Mrs. Padilla has to advance in her career! 
 
We would like to welcome Mrs. Todd as our new 
Assistant Principal on campus.  She comes to us 
from Lawton Elementary with many years of 
experience as an assistant princpal.  As Mrs. Todd 
begins her next phase of her career at Winter 
Springs Elementary School, she is excited to support 
the academic growth and achievement of all 
students, and is willing to assist the families with 
any needs.  We are excited to have her as part of 
our Winter Springs Elementary School Family.   
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Holiday/Birthday Treats 
We continue to ask that any treats that are shared 
on campus are individually wrapped.  We still 
cannot accept cakes, cupcakes, or cookies unless 
they are wrapped separately.  Thank you for 
understanding. 

Upcoming Dates 
March 4:  Homers and Hoagies Spirit Night @ 5:00  
March 10:  SAC Meeting @ 5:30 p.m. 
 FSA Parent Information Night @ 6:00 p.m. 
March 15-19:  Spring Break-School Closed 
 
 

From the Principal’s Desk 
Hello Winter Springs Families! 
 

We appreciate your continued support as we navigate 
through this challenging school year.  Everyone has been 
compassionate and understanding with the health and 
safety protocols that are in place.  This has helped keep 
our students and staff members healthy this school year. 
 
We need your help!  Are you looking for an opportunity 
to be more involved in your child’s school?  If you like 
planning events, helping in or outside of the classroom, 
or just being involved in the school, please consider 
joining the PTA Executive Board for the 2021-2022 
School Year.  Officers are expected to attend monthly 
board meetings held throughout the school year.  Your 
PTA cannot function without an Executive Board.  We 
need your help to continue offering enriching PTA 
programs, events and opportunities for our students.  If 
you are interested, contact Kristina Rowley at 
Kristina_Rowley@scps.k12.fl.us 
 
Amy Barone, Principal 
 

 
 

 

Title 1 Information 
Looking for Title 1 information?  Click the link 
below to access the information on our school 
website! 

http://www.wses.scps.k12.fl.us/ 

 

Winter Springs Elementary School 
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